Granite Mountain
Water Company, Inc.

URGENT - STAGE 4 EMERGENCY RESPONSE PLAN

Granite Mountain Water Company is currently in a Stage 4 Emergency Plan with ADEQ. Our
main well site is experiencing slow water production and we are trying to meet the anticipated
water requirement.

We are currently looking to add a secondary source of water supply, but this process will require
some time. We need your help! We are asking for all customers to reduce their water
demand by cutting back resources and conserving as much as possible. THIS IS
MANDATORY per ADEQ. Until a secondary supply can be established the following
guidelines haye been implemented.

e Be conscious of unnecessary water running.

e Ensure there are no water/irrigation leaks on your property.

Take full advantage of monsoon rainfall rather than using automated irrigation. Turn
irrigation control clocks off.

The use of water for dust control or outdoor cleaning is prohibited.

Washing vehicles, misting systems, filling pools, spas, fountains is prohibited.

The use of construction water is prohibited.

Additional service lines and meter installations will be prohibited.

Any other water intensive activity is prohibited.

Together we can get through this crisis. Know that we are working diligently on our efforts. We
ask of you the same.

(Granite Mountain Water Company reserves the right to temporarily discontinue water service to
patrons who fail to comply with the mandatory requirements.)

Website: www.GraniteMountainWater.com

Physical Address Malling Address Phone  (928) 717-2619
501 North Highway 89 PO Box 350 Fax (928) 636-0684
Chino Valley, AZ 86323 Chino Valley, AZ 86323

Email service@granitemountainwater.com




